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December 2, 2016
AVO 29766

Blake Sills, P.E.

City of McKinney

222 N. Tennessee St.
McKinney, Texas 75069

RE: Vitginia Patkway Lanes 5 & 6 — Bid Opening
Dear Mr. Sills:

Bids were taken for the referenced project on Thursday, November 17, 2016. The bid tabulation is
attached to this letter for reference.

Based on the bid information provided, Halff has confirmed that PaveCon Public Works L.P. is the
low bidder.

PaveCon has previously constructed projects of similar scope and size, and to the best of our
knowledge, based on contacting the contractor’s references, PaveCon was able to complete the work
for these projects in accordance with the plans and specifications. Based on a review of the bid pricing
submitted, there does not appeat to be any unbalanced pricing.

Based on the information available to us and contingent upon the Contractor’s ability to secure the
necessary bonds, Halff Associates recommends award of the project in the amount of $13,937,587.22
to PaveCon Public Works L.P.

Should you have any questions ot requite any additional information, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

HALFF ASSOCIATES, INC.

Adam i(anc, P.E.

Project Manager
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